
Announcement 

 we hereby inform applicants that 

due to the 14th Presidential 

Election of  the Islamic Republic 

of Iran, on Friday, July 5, 2024, 

only document submissions for 

renewing passports and Iranian 

Birth Certificate will be accepted. 

Visa services will not available on  

this day. 

Consular Section of I.R of Iran in Dublin 


